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Police disability benefit adequacy study public hearing open 

forum request  

• Send this completed form and any related materials or presentations to Deb Jevne at
pdbastudy.dli@state.mn.us by 10 a.m., Nov. 30, 2022. Any requests or materials received after this time 
will not be considered for the hearing.

• Presentations may be limited in time based upon the number of presenters.

• For meeting information, see dli.mn.gov/business/workers-compensation/police-benefit-study.
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